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Dear Parents/Carers,          11.9.22 

 

As the nation is in a period of mourning for the late Queen Elizabeth II, it has now been confirmed 

officially that her state funeral will be held on Monday 19th September 2022. This will mean schools 

nationally will close as a mark of respect. The closure will be similar to that which happens on a Bank 

Holiday.  

 

The schools will continue to ensure there is opportunity for pupils to ask questions about the Queen’s life 

and revisit facts about her reign. There will also be support for children surrounding any worries they may 

have about death and bereavement. 
 

Our condolences remain with the Royal family at this time and we look ahead to a new era under King 

Charles III and the Queen Consort.  

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Bradley Young 

Headteacher 
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